
VILLAGE OF ELLENVILLE 

HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION 

MARCH 16, 2011 MINUTES 

 

 

The regular March  meeting of the Village of Ellenville Historic Preservation Commission 

was called to order at 5:40 p.m. in the 4
th
 floor meeting room of the Government Center 

by Chair Marion M. Dumond.   

 

Present:  Commissioners Draganchuk, Dumond, Ross and Zelnik.  

 

Minutes of the February 16, 2011 meeting were approved by Commissioners. 

 

Website Updates –The Commission is to work with Noreen Dechon to make revisions to 

the Commission’s web page.  (Ross/Draganchuk will conference) Draganchuk will send 

January and February minutes to be added to the website.  Dumond will contact N. 

Dechon to correct expiration dates on trustees. Look into having a general e-mail and/or 

phone number for the HPC to be included on the website as well. 

 

Ross will contact www.southwellco.com about receiving materials and brochures to open 

discussion on purchasing plaques for all local landmarks. Further research will be 

conducted. 

 

The historic district nomination to be finalized the week of March 21
st
.  Bill Krattinger to 

receive a copy. 

 

Local landmarks for 2011 – Draganchuk to send out e-mail to all commissioners with the 

suggestions for potential local landmark designations presented during the January 

meeting.  If the landmark falls within the district nomination area then it will be deleted 

from the list.                                 

 

M. Dumond to contact Bill Krattinger and invite him to the May 18, 2011 meeting to 

discuss plans for introducing and informing the community about the historic district.   

 

The meeting adjourned at 6:15 p.m. 

 

Recorded by 

Kim Draganchuk, Secretary 

 

http://www.southwellco.com/

